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“Trips and vacations are so much more. These experiences show you what’s 
possible and challenge you to examine the paths you’ll take in the future.” 

– Blake Mycoskie 
 

Dear Parents, 
Kindly note that Dusshera vacation for grades PP to X are from 02 Oct 2024 to 13 Oct 
2024.  
School reopens on 14 Oct 2024. Attendance on the first day is mandatory.  

 
 

DWPS wishes a happy vacation to our students. 
 

 
Principal                                                              
Dr N Jahnavi Reddy 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


